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OK-AR 2018 Meeting 

I communicated with our members several ways: The Section website, emails through 
the national office, department chairs, members in my address book. I put an automatic 
refresh on the welcome page of the website. 

I renamed the “Campus News” to “Department 
Newsletter” and wrote it in HTML to make it more mobile-
friendly. Eight chairs submitted news, which is close to 
the average since I started keeping records in 2008. The 
department 

I appreciate the assistance of Amy Schachle, Carolyn 
Eoff, Jeanine Myers, John Diamantopoulos, John 
Watson, Kristi Karber, Myron Rigsby, Ramesh Garimella, 
Scott McClendon, the department chairs, and others who 
contributed to the website and newsletter.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael Lloyd 

Communications Director 

12 April 2018 


